
Preservation of the Past Ensures its Future 

  

The New Durham Historical Society, Boodey House and Meetinghouse Committees will be 

hosting a meeting to update the Town’s Master Plan sub-chapter titled “Historic and Cultural 

Resources” at the New Durham Public Library, Thursday August 8, 2013 beginning at 7:00pm.  

This is an opportunity for the public to participate in a dialogue to update this section of the 

Master Plan.  Join us and become an architect of the future, preservation of the past helps ensure 

its future.  Members from the Planning Board will be present to help facilitate the discussion. 

Light refreshments will be served.  For additional information please contact Cathy Orlowicz, 

President New Durham Historical Society at 859-4643. 

 


